06-040

PREPARED BY:

FINANCIAL
RESPONSIBILITY

APPROVED BY:

REPORT:

RECOMMENDATION:

January 19, 2006

EXTEND CONTRACT OF GOLD HILL ASSOCIATES FOR

EXECUTIVE SEARCH SERVICES

Randy McEwen, Vice President, Administrative Services

Neal Naigus, Executive Assistant to the District President

Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

Board Resolution 04-017 authorized the retention of Gold
Hill Associates to provide search services for the District
President position. Board Resolution 04-053 authorized the
employment of Gold Hill Associates also for other executive
officer searches.

It is likely that upcoming search activity will exceed the
$100,000 limit at which Board authority is required.

That the Board of Directors approve an extension of the
College’s existing contract with Gold Hill Associates, to a
potential maximum of $115,000.



